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           June 30, 2023   
 
 
 
 
 
Effective Friday, June 30, 2023 Craig Police Department, through DMV Agents will NOT be 
offering the Class D Driving Test, until further notice. 
 
 
Staff is in the process of correcting matter, with State, in order to once again be able to offer this 
service. Staff should be able to resume this test, starting August 1, 2023.  
 
 
Once services are again available, City of Craig’s Web Site will be updated, as well posted 
locally in the Craig DMV Office.  
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